
 

PAST EVENTS 

02.07 → A regular meeting of BAMI’S Board was held. A decision was made regarding the 

annual General Assembly Meeting – it will take place on September 17th, 2020 at 1:00 pm 

with the following Agenda: 1. Report on the Board activities in 2019; 2. Report of the Supervisory 

Board on the financial condition in 2019; 3. Discharge of the members of the Board and the 

Supervisory Board; 4. Adoption of Main Directions for work in 2020 5. Adoption of an Annual 

Budget for 2020; Miscellaneous. All necessary precautions regarding COVID-19 will be taken 

and all requirements of the health authorities will be followed. 

08.07 → Bulgarian Minister of Health issued a Donation Certificate № 15-00-153 to BAMI 
“as a sign of exceptional gratitude and high appreciation for the support and efforts made to 

ensure the needs of Bulgaria health system in the COVID – 19 situation are met”.  

08.07 → BAMI and BIA sent a joint letter to Mr Emil Dimitrov - Minister of Environment 

and Water regarding delayed notification procedures for imports of secondary metal 

products, which are important raw materials for processing in metallurgical companies. They are 

part of the circular economy, an effective resource for processing using modern technologies and 

new installations. The letter is available HERE. 

08.07 → As part of the of activities of the project "Joint actions of the social partners for adapting 

work environment to specific age needs of different generations in order to promote longer 

working lives and ability to work", Sectoral Meeting of the metallurgical branch was held. The 

project is implemented by BIA in cooperation with BAMI and pilot metallurgical companies. The 

participants discussed and adopted the following documents: Memorandum of Cooperation and 

Partnership, Sectoral Programme for Social Partnership and Interaction on Active Aging and 

Solidarity between Generations in Workplace and proposals for changes in the Branch Collective 

Labour Agreement related to active aging which will be included in the negotiations for a new 

BCLA. 

22.07 → BAMI took part in a discussion forum organized by CITUB on "Fair Energy 

Transition and Assessment of the Impact of the Green Deal on Bulgarian Economy". 

Representatives of a number of employers' organizations, trade unions and representatives of state 

institutions participated in the forum. 

July 2020 → BAMI’s annual edition "METALLURGY IN BULGARIA IN 2019" was published. 

It contains information about Bulgarian economy and industry, the real contribution and share of 

metallurgy in the country indicators for 2019. Data on national, European and world production 

and consumption of metallurgical products are included, including Bulgaria’s metallurgy share in 

EU and world production. The Annual is available on BAMI’s website: www.bami.bg . 
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